
 

Nursery Weekly Update 

 

Welcome to Nursery’s weekly update!   

Autumn 1-Week 1                                                                                                 

Welcome to all of our new families! Your children are settling in very well and 

we will all work together as a team to ensure we have a smooth transition.  

Please see below our weekly plans, if any changes occur we will endeavour to 

inform you as soon as possible. Additionally, it would be supportive to you all 

if you haven’t already to set up a group on WhatsApp or a suitable app so you 

can keep each other well informed  

Polite reminder-Lunches: From Friday if your child is staying for 

lunch club, we will have a form for you to choose from every 

morning. Please can you ensure you complete this-Thank you. 

Uniform-All children should be in our school kit, apart from on 

Tuesdays when they can wear trainers. Shoes are required every other 

day. 

Toileting-Can we please ensure that all children are independent and 

toilet trained. If you need to discuss this please arrange with Miss 

Trevett a suitable time. 

Tuesdays- PE 

Our PE sessions are on Tuesdays and the children will be learning to follow 

instructions and moving and transporting.  

Wednesdays-Library 

We will start library next week. Every child will be bringing a book home. Can 

you please read them asking them lots of open ended questions for example, 

how, why, who and I wonder…? 

 

 



 
 

Thursdays-Springfield 

If you haven’t already please ensure your child has a named puddle suit and 

wellington boots as we will explore outdoors whatever the weather! We are 

incredibly lucky to have our wooded area to learn and investigate in and will 

enjoy all of the elements during each season. 

Partnership with Nursery 

We are so pleased with how the children are settling and this is undoubtedly 

down to you so thank you again for being the best first educators! If you need 

to speak to Miss Trevett at any time, please send an email to the office: 

admin@bovingdonacademy.org.uk. 

(My Surgery day is on a Thursday, I’m here to support you and your child so 

please feel comfortable in discussing anything relating to your child and their 

interests or needs). 

We can then arrange a suitable time to discuss. 

We wish you and your children a wonderful week!  

Nursery Team  
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